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Since my last report I have
● revised attachments in the appendix of the 2020 Alateen Guidelines with the support of

the AAPP and other AMIAS.
● uploaded the revisions to the NYN website with the support of the Web Coordinator.
● combined the Alateen Training Modules I, II, III and IV into one document and made it

accessible on the NYN website.
● communicated weekly with the AAPP via email and or telephone.
● Met three times via Zoom with Alateen Coordinators from other Areas to discuss topics

relevant to the Alateen fellowship.
● Sent emails to current AMIAS about upcoming meetings, meeting minutes and updates

to current Alateen information.

Each month I continue to hold an Alateen Interest Meeting(AIM) or as I like to think of them,
Alateen Informational Meetings. The first agenda item for these meetings is to provide
information to Al-Anon members about Alateen and how to become an AMIAS.
Additional benefits for current AMIAS  are

● The ability to have conversations/discussions about current Alateen issues.
● It is an opportunity to share new resources
● It is a way to check in with the active groups across the Area.
● AMIAS can ask questions or share experience with other AMIAS.
● The Coordinator and the AAPP can update members with new information from WSO.

Alateen Interest Meetings (AIM) will continue to be held electronically each month. Refer to the
Events Calendar on the NYN website for upcoming dates. All are welcome. If you are interested
in joining us, I can be contacted at alateen@nynafg.com

Respectfully submitted,
Mary S.
NYN Alateen Coordinator
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